
Due to the ongoing concerns of COVID-19, effective

Friday March 20th at 5:00 p.m., the Dance Building (and

most others on campus) will be closed and employees will

be working remotely until further notice. Please e-mail

ugadance@uga.edu if you need assistance and we will get

back to you as soon as possible. Continued postings on

Coronavirus information and resources and phased plans

for a safe reopening can be found on UGA's website at:

http://www.uga.edu/coronavirus.
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